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Thank you 

for supporting us 

for reading this newsletter 

for encouraging us with messages 

for all the things you do that makes this work possible 

Today is the 2nd anniversary of the invasion of Ukraine in 2022. 

Thank you to everyone who has donated funds to enable us to support the 

refugees and the Ukrainian people in the country. 

In the past 2 years, Chris and Ruth have driven into the country twenty-six times. 

Sometimes just for the day, sometimes up to six nights. In July 2023, they went to 

Kyiv, Poltava and Sumy areas. 

In the first few months of the war, the charity supported refugees as they crossed 

the border and fled to Romania. 

In Ukraine, aid has been distributed to schools, orphanages, hospitals, homes for 

the elderly, churches, and individual families. 

Currently, we support several families from Kherson. They all have children with 








